
 

Walter Infant School and Nursery 

Friday Flyer 
Dear Walter Families, 

We have had another very busy week; the Year 2 Children had their Reading SATs 

and did a brilliant job, we are so proud of them.  Maths will be following next week, 

before we break up for half term on Friday 26th May 2023 at the usual time. We have 

had lots of visitors to our school recently and each and everyone of them has 

commented on how wonderful our school is, how calm and purposeful it feels and 

how well the children behave.  I am so proud of each and every member of our 

school. 

Mobile Phones on the School Site 
I am disappointed to see so many adults using their mobile phones on our school 
site; please can I politely request that you refrain from using your phones in and 
around the school and our children.  This message has been shared many times; I 
noticed that most people put their phones in their bags or pockets before coming on 
to the playground, so I am confident that this is not new information.  We used to 
have signs, but they have disappeared so we are going to display temporary signs 
until new ones arrive.  Thank you for your co-operation. 

 
We need to ensure that no photographs, videos or recordings happen in school 
without parental permission; so, if you are not using your phone, I am assured that 
everything and everyone is compliant. 
 
 
 



Walk to School Week 
Walk to school week has been a huge success and the children have been able to 
articulate that walking to school is better for them and for the environment; it would 
be great if lots of families were able to keep it up.  I will keep you posted about any 
awards we might be nominated for! 
 
Parking  
I received an email from the mother of a resident of 48 Oxford Road (Murray House); 
she shared that her son is disabled and impacted by loud noises.  She wrote that 
she is aware that parents from Walter and St. Paul’s have started parking in the car 
park again and this week, someone parked there very early and played loud music.  
Please can I ask that as the car park is private land, that Walter Families will not park 
there.  Thank you 
 
Happy Circus 
It was wonderful to see so many happy faces at the Happy Circus; my grandchildren 
had a great time, although they were rather scared of the Human Slinky!  I would like 
to say a huge thank you to our wonderful PTA; through ticket sales and food sales, 
more than £1500 has been raised for our school.  Thank you everyone who made 
this possible.  

 
 
 
Foundation Stage 
There are so many beautiful displays in Robin; these are two of my favourites.  We 
have “We’re Going on a Bear Hunt” and “You Can’t Take an Elephant on a Bus”.  
The children’s drawing and writing skills are amazing. 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 



Foundation Stage 
The Doves, Magpies and Woodpeckers were getting absolutely soaked in the Splish, 
Splash, Splosh, but were having so much fun!  They all dried quickly in the sunshine 
(without shrinking)!

 
 
Star of the Week 
More stars than ever this week; we clapped very loudly for Prajan, so we hope he 
heard us! 

   



   

   

                                              
 
And Finally, 
The children in Year 1 have been working so hard to improve their reading and 
writing skills; Mrs Bell was delighted to greet these two very hardworking little girls on 
Wednesday. Well done Alice for your alien word reading, and Sophie for your 
fantastic story map! 

 
 



  
 
Have a wonderful weekend everyone. 
Judy Wheeler: Headteacher 
 

 

 

 


